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I'm a business owner of American Distributing Company in Marysville WA. We distribute heating
oil and propane mainly in Snohomish county and parts of King, and Island counties. Since the onset
of the Cap and Invest program, customers with car, homes and businesses heated with heating oil
and propane, have borne the brunt of the revenue that Washington State has generated. 
There don't seem to be any checks and balances in place to limit the dollar amount that suppliers
like myself, can be charged for these credits. 
The program has generated far more revenue in less than a year, than was originally estimated to
generate through 2026. 
Our state is not ready to electrify and we need these alternative fuels, or our economy will come to
a halt. California has been on a similar program, but has not experienced the fees for the credits that
are being sold in Washington. 
Not only are the fees added to our fuel costs, the state is also receiving sales tax on these dollars.
This program was created without the proper research on its effects on Washington consumers, or
understanding of the impact on our consumers in WA. 
Please, revise the program!


